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State Representative Tracie Davis Honored with 2021
Legislative Appreciation Award

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. — The Florida League of Cities, the united voice for Florida’s
municipal governments, recently recognized State Representative Tracie Davis with a
2021 Legislative Appreciation Award for her work during the 2021 Legislative Session to
protect the Home Rule authority of Florida’s municipalities.

“It’s an honor to be the recipient of the 2021 Legislative Appreciation Award from the
Florida League of Cities. My belief as an elected official and servant leader is advocating for
and defending the voices of the people I represent,” said Representative Davis. “This
past legislative session was particularly difficult because of the types of legislation
introduced and passed that chip away at the ability of our local governments to make the
right decisions for the communities they directly interact with. | will continue being a
champion of home rule and will continue to do what I can to preserve decision-making at
the local level.”
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Legislative Appreciation Award recipients are legislators who have advocated on behalf of
the League and its member cities time after time. During the 2021 Legislative Session, these
lawmakers took action to support or defend local voices making local choices. Some of their
actions included consistently voting in support of the League’s policy positions, offering
amendments to help prevent preemptions and unfunded mandates and working behind the
scenes to rally support for local self-government throughout session.
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